
	
	
	
STRATEGIC	PATHWAYS	UPDATE	
July	28,	2016	
	
As	the	university	prepares	for	students	and	faculty	to	return	to	campus,	the	seven	Phase	I	
Strategic	Pathways	review	teams,	which	began	their	work	in	mid-



challenges	are	opportunities!"	
	
The	seven	working	groups,	comprised	of	UA	faculty,	staff,	students	and	community	leaders	
from	all	across	the	state,	are	"working	together	to	achieve	goals	that	are	bigger	than	any	one	
person,	any	one	of	our	campuses,	or	any	one	of	our	towns,"	Johnsen	said.	
	
The	groups	will	spend	the	next	three	weeks	fine	tuning	and	sharpening	their	respective	options	
along	with	the	pros/cons	associated	with	those	options.	Select	team	members	will	then	present	
options	to	the	Summit	Team	on	Aug.	17	after	which	President	Johnsen	will	meet	with	campus	
staff/faculty/students	to	discuss	the	Strategic	Pathways	outcomes	and	options,	and	will	present	
the	recommended	options	at	the	Board	of	Regents	September	15/16	meeting	in	Juneau.	
	
Phase	2	of	Strategic	Pathways	will	commence	this	fall.	Phase	3	reviews	will	commence	this	
spring	and	be	completed	by	the	end	of	the	fiscal	year.	The	draft	subject	areas	included	in	phase	
2	and	phase	3	are	in	the	final	stages	of	review.	
	
"By	this	time	next	year,	when	we	are	celebrating	our	100th	anniversary,	thanks	to	you	we	will	


